
The City of San Jose Invites You to the

South Bascom
Urban Village Community Open House

Para información en Español acerca de esta solicitud, comuníquese con Jennifer Provedor al 408-793-4100 e índique el número de proyecto.

Ðể biết thêm chi tiết về tờ thông tin này bằng tiếng Việt, xin quý vị liên lạc Kieulan Pham ở số 408-793-4174 và đọc số dự án . 

Thursday, February 15, 2018
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Sherman Oaks Community Center, 1800 Fruitdale Ave.

 Please join us for a community open house to review the final draft plan for the South 
Bascom Urban Village project (File No. GP17-012). 

 This Final Draft of Urban Village Plan builds upon community input received at the 
workshops held in the Fall of 2012 and 2013, and February 2014. Once adopted by the City 
Council, this Plan will help shape the future of the South Bascom corridor.

The Final Draft Plan is available for your review at www.sanjoseca.gov/planning/urbanvillages

For questions or comments, please contact:
Jennifer Piozet, Project Manager, at (408) 535-7894 or jennifer.piozet@sanjoseca.gov 

http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning/urbanvillages


Meeting Location - 1800 Fruitdale Ave South Bascom Urban Village Boundary
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